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To whom It May Concern:
I am very concerned about this proposed LNG terminal license.  I am afraid that the exportation of natural gas will
 stimulate the development of new infrastructure and fracking with all of its associated environmental damage,
 and may also increase the costs of domestic gas.  Out nation's energy independence is another concern.  If we
 are to depend on NG for the near future, it should be conserved for domestic use.  I am also concerned that the
 proposal only has only just become public over the weekend, leaving insufficient time for public review of such an
 important item.
Thank you for your consideration.
 
John Nelson Jr.
Plainfield, MA
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